

Professor Steven Broomhead
Chief Executive

Claire Harris Head of Finance

Quattro 5th Floor Buttermarket Street Warrington WA1 2NH

24th July 2017

Mr A Smith
Reply via: request-413818f135f16b@whatdotheyknow.com

Our ref: FOI/CORP/2030

Dear Mr Smith,

Freedom of Information Act Request: MJ Awards 2017

I am writing in response to your email of 7th July 2017 regarding the Council's nomination for an award at the Municipal Journal Awards 2017.

Please see the below responses to your enquiries.

Could I clarify a couple of points? You said that the Council spent no money on seats to attend the dinner. Does this mean that staff did not attend the dinner at all, or that their seats were paid for by somebody else?

Three Council members of staff attended the Awards dinner.

The purpose of Q6 was to identify where seats were paid for by a sponsor. Could you clarify this please?

The table at the awards dinner was paid for by Redwood Bank Limited.

If you are not satisfied with my response to your request for information, you may ask the Council for an internal review of this decision. You should write to Paul Clisby, Legal Services Manager, Warrington Borough Council, Quattro, Buttermarket Street, Warrington, WA1 1BN, giving details of your complaint. You should do this as soon as possible, or, in any case, within two months of your request being refused.

If, following the outcome of the internal review, you remain dissatisfied with the Council's response to your information request, you have the right under section 50 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 to appeal to the Information Commissioner at:

Information Commissioner's Office Wycliffe House Water Lane Wilmslow



Cheshire SK9 5AF

Telephone: 01625 545745 Fax: 01625 545 510

Email: enquiries@ico.gsi.gov.uk

Yours sincerely,

Claire Harris Head of Finance

